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Hello,

My name is Marisa Morby and I live in one of the areas that would be impacted by SB10. I 
read through the proposal and want to submit my opposition to this bill. In it's current state it 
doesn't address the environmental impact that these changed would have, it doesn't address 
affordable housing, and it doesn't address transportation planning. 

You're basically submitting this bill and hoping it will all work out without considering the 
actual impact of these changes to current and future residents. This bill, in its current form, is 
incomplete and should not be passed.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Marisa Morby

mailto:SHOUS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:me@marisamorby.com
mailto:shouse.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:sen.shemiafagan@oregonlegislature.com

